
It’s time to bring back the true meaning of “The Brotherhood”

Together, we can make the thin Blue Line stronger!
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he Brotherhood held its first cigar social fundraising 
event October 4th, 2013 at Bar Anticipation. The 
Executive Board welcomed POB members, Law 

Enforcement colleagues, supporters, sponsors, friends, 
honorees and members of the business community 
throughout the State of New Jersey. Several civilian trade 
unions, police groups, FOP’s, PBA’s, SOA’s, dignitaries 
and corporate CEO’s rallied to raise funds for officers and 
their families during their time of need or crises. The event 
was sponsored by C & A Financial, Devotion and Senor 
Juan’s Cigars with the help of State Trooper Wayne    
Blanchard, Director of Public Relations and Jerry Conan, 
Director of Communications for the NJLEPOB.    

There was a short program regarding the following  
honorees: Assemblyman, DAVID P. RIBLE, Assemblyman, 
WAYNE P. De ANGELO, Assemblywoman, ANNETTE  
QUIJANO and Middlesex County Freeholder, H. JAMES 
POLOS were recognized for their support and work on 
law enforcement legislation. They graciously accepted 
their  special recognition and commended the POB for 
it’s unselfish commitment in helping officers and their  

families during their time of need or crises regardless 
of the officers being members of the Police Officers  
Brotherhood. This is a true testament of bringing back 
the brotherhood to the law enforcement profession.  

The POB is an independent non-profit law enforcement  
organization formed to bring together the frontline law  
enforcement officers and the civilian community to form 
an alliance to help officers, their families and the victims 
of crime. The POB is governed by active and retired law  
enforcement officers. The POB is not a labor union or  
lobbying group and does not compete with the State 
PBA, State FOP, or the STFA. Their purpose is to unite law  
enforcement officers throughout the United States and 
give donations to law enforcement officers regardless of 
their Union affiliation to bring back the true meaning of 
“the brotherhood”. The POB has helped donate     
thousands of dollars to law enforcement causes over the 
years. Based on the total funds made of this event 2/3 of 
the proceeds minus administrative cost were given right 
back to law enforcement officers in need. If you’re       
interested in becoming a member or making a donation 
go to www.NJLEPOB.Com or call 1-866-965-5372.    
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Legislative Support  Award: 
Asemblyman  
District 14  
Wayne P. DeAngelo (D)

Legislative Support  Award: 
Asemblywoman  
District 20  
Annette Quijano (D) 

Legislative Support  Award: 
Asemblyman  
District 30  
David P. Rible (R)

“Together we can make the thin blue line stronger”


